
The following will publish in the Salem News on March 18th and 25th, 2024 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PLANNING BOARD 

TOWN OF TOPSFIELD 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Topsfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing 

during a ZOOM Planning Board Meeting Wednesday, April 3, 2024 at 7:00 PM 

(instructions will be on the posted agenda on how to join the meeting via ZOOM) to 

consider the application of Kevin Whalen, for premises located at 57 Perkins Row, 

Topsfield, requesting a special permit under Chapter 220 of the General Bylaws, Storm 

Water Management And Erosion Control.  

 

Martha A. Morrison  

Chairman, Topsfield Planning Board 
 

 

 

 

 


